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From: ESF Leads on behalf of Christopher Guilbeaux
To: GOHSEP-ESF@LISTSERV.DOA.LA.GOV
Subject: REMINDER::::::::::::UCG, 9am, Thursday, August 18. 2016::::::::::::REMINDER
Date: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 7:50:43 PM


SENT ON BEHALF OF DIRECTOR WASKOM…………………… 
 
UCG Members,
 
A Unified Command Group meeting has been scheduled for Thursday, August 18, at 9:00am in the
GOHSEP overwatch in concern of the current flooding situation. 
 
We will begin the meeting with a current briefing from the National Weather Service in Slidell. 
 
Each member should be prepared to discuss current operations and future plans in reference to this
flooding incident.
 
For those members that are unable to attend, a teleconference line has been established:  225-358-
5515  code 8666   pin 173336
 
SENT ON BEHALF OF DIRECTOR WASKOM…………………..
 
 


Chris Guilbeaux
Deputy Director
Preparedness, Response & Interoperability
Office – 225-925-7333
Cell – 225-715-3191
www.gohsep.la.gov
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